
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 12, 2025 
 

 

Tri-State Generation and Transmission Association, Inc. will be 

working within the City of Elephant Bute beginning on Monday, 

September 15, 2025, to trim overgrown vegetation from the 

Power Line Easement. Tri-State is an affiliate of Sierra Electric 

Cooperative.  

 

This Power Line Easement runs from city boundary to city 

boundary. Please be patient and understanding with the crews 

performing the work as it is required to maintain the services 

provided. If you have any questions, please contact City 

Manager Janet Porter-Carrejo 575-744-4892.  
 

Lindsey Cobleigh-City Clerk 

Posted: September 12, 2025 

 

 

 

 


